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After an extraordinary year of the Seneca community coming together to invest in our

students’ future, we are thrilled to announce the 2023-24 Campaign for Students has been a

resounding success, raising a remarkable $391,473. This achievement was made possible

by the generous contributions of our employees and the various fundraising events

organized over the year.

Our deepest appreciation to every donor, volunteer, and event participant. Your commitment

is the foundation of our campaign's success. Please enjoy the highlight video below,

showcasing the collective efforts of our staff in supporting this year's Campaign for

Students:

We extend a special thanks to the Seneca Student Federation (SSF) for their exceptional

generosity and dedication to our shared mission of supporting our students.

To each person who contributed, volunteered, or participated in any way, we offer our

heartfelt THANK YOU. Your dedication to supporting our students is the essence of our

work.
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